
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28TH GENERAL CONVOCATION - 2024 

EASTERN UNIVERSITY, SRI LANKA 

The 28th General Convocation of the Eastern University, Sri 

Lanka is scheduled to take place on October 5th and 6th 2024 

at the Nalliah Auditorium, Eastern University, Sri Lanka for 

the conferment of postgraduate and undergraduate (internal 

and external) degrees.  

For the Supplication form and other relevant information, 

visit the University website: https://www.esn.ac.lk/gc2024 

For any further information or clarification, contact the 

Deputy Registrar of the Academic Affairs Department, 

Eastern University, Sri Lanka, either by email at 

dr_aad@esn.ac.lk or by phone at 065 2240584. 

Registrar 
Eastern University, Sri Lanka 
03.09.2024 

https://www.esn.ac.lk/gc2024

